

Robin Hood Primary School Whole School Information – Friday 22nd April 2022

Parent Consultations

We hope that you have all managed to book your parent consultations, which are all taking place over the next few weeks. We had hoped for these to be face-to-face and whilst these offer flexibility, improved logistics and added convenience there is nothing like being able to see where your child spends their time in school. At the time of organising and planning these, we had many staffing issues and Governors decided that all meetings would remain virtual. You will be pleased to know that as we approach the summer months we are planning to reintroduce our Year Group Assemblies and also hold Celebration of Learning events in the final half-term where you will be able to see your child's work and spend time in their classroom. Details of these will be sent out in the next few weeks.

Staff Training

This week in staff meeting we had Youth Mental Health training in school about the importance of being mentally healthy during childhood in order that children reach the developmental and emotional milestones and learn healthy social skills as well as how to cope when there are problems. Mentally healthy children have a positive quality of life and can function well at home, in school, and in their communities.

<u>Travelling Book Fair</u>

Our first Travelling Book Fair is in school until Thursday 28^{th} April! The Book Fair will be open to parents and carers before and after school (8:30 - 9:00am and 3:00 - 3:30pm) in the school hall. The children will also get to visit the book fair across the school day. There are some great offers, including 3 for 2 on all books.

We look forward to seeing you there,

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Harris